## **Assunta Ferrante**

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 11:37 AM

**To:** Assunta Ferrante

**Subject:** FW: [External] OP.21.024/Z.21.048-8940 Bathurst

**COMMUNICATION C166** 

ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

----Original Message----

From: Liat Erlich > Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 11:32 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] OP.21.024/Z.21.048-8940 Bathurst

As a resident of Thornhill Woods I do not support this development - we cannot afford to flood our community with this type of development given our already high density/congested area. Traffic levels in our community are already so high, parking is already limited. This development proposal is going to cause so much more congestion - as is we are dealing with congestion. This proposal should be rejected.

Thanks,

Liat Erlich, concerned resident.